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Good evening,

I am a resident of Cawston and would like to record my objections to the latest Highway Intervention Scheme
proposed by Vattenfall Norfolk Boreas.

This scheme will send 100s of HGVs through the narrow centre of our village which is a Conservation Area full
of listed properties. As a Cawston- resident and someone who works from home I witness the daily
issues of congestion caused by the current level of traffic, let alone what this scheme proposes.

The proposed scheme will place pedestrians, many of them elderly residents and school children at a great
danger. In addition to this, the increased noise, pollution and potential damage to our properties is likely to be
significant and it is surely going to have a negative impact on our standard of living and health.

This is unacceptable and I strongly urge you to reject this proposal.

Regards

Graham Whiteley

Sent from my iPad
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